
   

 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I am delighted that you are considering Stamford Park Primary School for your child / children 

and their continuing education. The school has been in the local community since 1905 and 

we are extremely proud of everything we have on offer here. We would also recommend you 

visit our school website for further information prior to attending one of our open events 

listed below.  

 

Over the coming months, we are offering a number of school tours to allow you to see just a 

snapshot of some of the activities that children here have the opportunity to take part in. All 

visits will last approximately one hour and there will be an opportunity to ask any questions 

you may have too. The visit will be led by myself or a member of my Senior Management 

Team, along with our Head Boy and Head Girl / Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl.  

 

If you do wish to speak with me individually, or a member of my senior staff, to discuss your 

child’s needs, that can also be accommodated during these times. 

 

Tuesday 23rd April – 9.30am 

Wednesday 19th June – 9.30am 

 

If you would like to visit the school, please contact childcare@spprimary.org.uk with your 

child’s name, date of birth and the session you would like to attend. We cannot accommodate 

parents who do not email in advance due to having maximum numbers for each day. 

 

I look forward to meeting you in the near future, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Price 

Headteacher 
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